Glen Rock Rec Board Meeting September 21st, 2021
call to order 633 PM
Members present: Michelle, Jim, Ali, Rosemary and Sarah
Guests: none
Secretary's Report: none
Treasurers report: motion to approve made by Ali, seconded by Jim, approved by all
New business
The library will host bingo tomorrow evening 9/22 at the park

Summer playground program: summer playground payroll expenses need to be approved. ally motion to
approve the payroll, Jim seconded motion approved by all

Men'’s room damage: The toilet coverlid in the Men’s room was smashed replacement cost $50. A police
report was filed the and police were able to locate suspects. We will be compensated for the cost of
replacing the cover. Other charges possibly pending.

Ruins rally: One Hospitality Group and York Flea will be hosting an event called ruins rally at ruins park
on October 16 we have been invited to set up a booth and attend.

2022 Budget: Will be adding a line for market expenses to the budget. future projects will include a new
estimate for the resurfacing of the tennis am basketball courts.

Jim motioned to approve changes to the budget Ali seconded motion approved by all

End of season staff update: reminder letters that the end of season is quickly approaching will go out to
the staff. Deb Smith is no longer available to clean the bathrooms. Ali what ask Kim the park caretaker if
she would be willing to clean the bathrooms at least until the end of season.

Bathroom closings: we will determine at our October meeting when we should lock the bathrooms. Will
also discuss if a porta potty will be needed for November.

Events updates:
Halloween hay bale scavenger hunt:
We need one more decorator Ali will reach out to a friend to see if they're still interested.

Jim will reach out to the fire company and the EMS building to see if we can play spells there again this
year.

Sarah will reach out to the mill kindred Wellness cafe and the barbershop.
ally will confirm with Red Star farm hay bale delivery date

Michelle suggested a few alternate locations in case original locations do not workout.



Pumpkin hunt: registration for the pumpkin hunt is almost full and a waitlist has been started
Teen dance: registration for the team dances open so far four teams have registered

New Year's Eve event: Sarah will be planning New Year's Eve countdown event to be held at the park
more details to come.

Meeting adjourned 7:44 PM

Our next meeting will be held October 19th, 2021, at the park if there is inclement weather meeting will
be held via zoom/



